From: Ms. Nelle

To: Senate Finance Committee
Subject: Summer ferry schedule
Date: Monday, March 30, 2015 9:35:00 AM

Dear sirs/madames,

To delete some ferry runs this summer will be very damaging for so many small businesses in
Southeast Alaska, as well as detrimental to we Alaskans trying to get around. Instead of
funding a road that goes to nowhere (Juneau Access Road), use that money for a service that
already works -- our current ferry system.

And to make these cancellations after so many visitors have made their travel plans (for some,
a once-in-a-lifetime dream) is horrible. Not all who travel here from far away can be that
flexible. This will certainly give the state of Alaska a black eye.

I urge you to keep the current summer ferry schedule. Make your changes for runs you have
not scheduled yet (i.e. future schedules yet to be determined).

Cordially,

Nelle Jurgeleit-Greene
P.O. Box 515

Haines, Alaska
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